
I wish to register my objection to this proposal. 
It will effectively prevent the development of a community hub and the further 
development of the wetlands, backed by the council. 
The wetlands have been a highly successful community asset. Now the council appears to 
be proposing a plan to bring this to a shuddering halt. 
I can only hope this proposal represents gross inefficiency and lack of communication 
within the council rather than a deliberate undermining of the hard work and interests of 
the local community. 


